
SPRINGVILLE CSD PHASE 1 REMODELING  
SPRINGVILLE, IOWA 

  
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

You are hereby notified that at 6:00 PM, Central Time on January 17, 2024 located at 602 Mill 

Ave. Springville, IA 52336, there will be a public hearing on the proposed plans, specifications, 

form of contract, and estimated cost of the project. Any persons interested may appear and file 

objections to the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract or cost of such improvement. 

The following is a description of the Work: Envelope repairs, High School locker room remodel, 

and finish upgrades to portions of the K-12 school building.  

The location of the project is as follows: 

Springville K-12 School 

400 Academy St. 

Springville, IA 52336 

 

Proposed drawings, specifications, and form of contract may be examined at Bray Architects, 

200 Emerson Pl, Davenport, IA 52801, during the hours of 9 AM – 4 PM. 

 

Published by order of the Board of Directors, Springville, Iowa. 

By: Stacey Matus 

Title: Business Manager / Board Secretary 

Publish: January 4, 2024 

 

 


